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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
DATE: November 22, 2022 

MEDIA CONTACT: Ashley Gregerson, Communications Officer 

PHONE/EMAIL: 250.550.3707 / ashley.gregerson@rdno.ca 
 

 
 

Diversion & Disposal Facilities Switching to Winter Hours on December 1 
 
 
  
Starting December 1, the Armstrong/Spallumcheen Diversion and Disposal Facility (ASDDF) 
and the Greater Vernon Diversion and Disposal Facility (GVDDF) will switch to Winter Hours.  
 
The ASDDF will be open weekdays from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. and Saturdays from 9:30 a.m. to 
3:30 p.m.. The GVDDF will be open weekdays from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. and Saturdays from 
9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.. Both facilities will be closed on Sundays. Winter hours will remain in 
effect until February 28, 2023.  
 
For more information on RDNO Diversion and Disposal Facility hours and locations please visit 
www.rdno.ca/ddf . 
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